
HR Schmidt meets Hemofarm CEO
Saša Urošević

High Representative Christian Schmidt met today in Banja Luka
with Hemofarm CEO Sasa Urošević and his associates. On that
occasion, he commended the company’s role in protecting public
health by ensuring the safety of pharmaceuticals on the BiH
market.

“Any challenge to BiH Pharmaceuticals Agency is a challenge to
well-being of entire BiH population, and RS too.  Attempts to
undermine  this  state  institution  constitute  a  serious
political and legal challenge and would create overwhelming
problems for citizens,” said the High Representative.
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